



LOCAL UNION NO. 2250 KEN WORLEY HALL 1395 E. PEARCE BLVD. WENTZVILLE, MO 63385 636 / 327-5796

Notice

UAW Local 2250 Union Hall Is Now SMOKE-FREE

At the January 16, 2019, General Membership meetings the membership of UAW Local 2250 voted to ban smoking from the Union hall and become a smoke-free facility. 82% of voting members supported this position.

This vote puts this facility in full compliance with the St. Charles County Smoke-Free Act of 2018.

We appreciate your observance of this facilities smokefree status.

Fraternally,

Glenn Kage President

Stan Stevenson Vice President

Melody Downey Recording Secretary

Darin Gilley Financial Secretary

Susan Abrams Trustee

Fred Jamison Trustee

Tiffany Stephens Trustee

Chris Holt Sqt. at Arms

Steve Newell Guide

Alan Chambliss

Jeanette Knaff Nurses' Chairperson

DeAngelo Presberry JLL Chairman

Darin Gilley

Financial Secretary

UAW Local 2250

Glenn Kage

President

UAW Local 2250

Dem Kagef

100